UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

FEB 12 966

MEMORANDUM FOR: Guy A. Arlotto, Director
Division of Engineering Technology
0ffice of Nuclear Regulatory Research

FROM: Jerome Saltzman, Assistant Director
for State and Licensee Relations
Office of State Programs

SUBJECT: 0SP REVIEW OF PROPOSED 10 CFR AMENDMENTS ON LICENSEE
BANKRUPTCY FILINGS

We have reviewed the proposed rulemaking and regulatory analysis to
require licensees to notify NRC when they file for bankruptcy. We concur
with the proposal but have made a few minor editorial suggestions on the

enclosed copy of the notice.

Any questions on this matter should be directed to Robert Wood (Ext. 29885) .

C o Sk gt

Jerome Saltzman, Assistant Director
for State and Licensee Relations
Office of State Programs

Enclosure:
As stated
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